
TO ALL FACULTY: 
 
On Tuesday, March 4, 2008 from 3:00 to 5:00 in UU 220, the Academic Senate 
will be holding an open forum on Budget and Budget Advocacy. President Baker 
will speak on the proposed state budget reductions that will have very serious 
consequences on student access, industry, and underserved communities. The 
intention of this meeting is to explain these potential impacts on Cal Poly and 
the CSU and how we might respond as a community to seek restoration of the 
$386 million reduction to the CSU budget. 
 
Faculty members are urged to attend this critical forum. 
 
Refreshments will be served. 


